
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 8 February 2007 

2. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT 
 
 Chris Bastin and Jo Hill addressed the Board with concerns relating to parking issues affecting 

businesses on Innes Road. 
 
 The Board received the deputation and requested that staff investigate and report back with options 

(including use of P30 and P10) to assist local businesses by providing appropriate access for the 
community. 

 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


